
 

30 September 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Attendance is one of the most important factors in your young person's progress, wellbeing 
and sense of belonging at school. In assembly today, we explained to Year 7 that we are 
launching a short, positive challenge in the run-up to half-term. 
 
The challenge: 
Be in school every day from Monday 6 October to Friday 17 October 2025 (10 school 
days). 
 
The reward: 
Students who achieve 100% attendance over these two weeks will be invited to a free 
Halloween Movie Afternoon on Friday 7 November 2025, 3:00 to 5:00pm. 
 
If your young person meets the 100% target, we will contact you after the half-term break 
with full details about the movie afternoon. 
 
We appreciate that unavoidable circumstances can occasionally arise and if your young 
person is ever too unwell to attend, please continue to follow our usual absence reporting 
procedures. 
 
Thank you for your support in helping Year 7 finish this half-term strongly. If you have any 
questions, please contact your young person's tutor. 
 
Best wishes 
The Year 7 Team 
 


